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President’s Message  

COL Eunice Patxot, USA (Ret) 
 

 

Good morning MOAA members. I hope you're enjoying the summer 
break.  As we previously announced, we will visit 'My Warrior's 
Place' (MWP) on Wed, Aug 3rd at 1100.  
 
My Warrior's Place is a Retreat Center for our Veterans, Military Service 
Members, Law Enforcement Officers, Fire Fighters, Gold, Blue, and Silver 
Star families. It is also one of our advocacy organizations. 
 
In order to plan for lunch, I need to know how many people will attend. 
Depending on the number, we can coordinate with a food truck. Most  
require a minimum number of orders.  If we don't meet the minimum, 
we will set up a deli platter with fixings, drinks, and dessert (about $7). 
 
Please let me know if you plan to attend by Mon, Jul 25th so we can  
solidify the plans. Text or leave voice mail at 301-529-4301. 
 
Hope to see you on the 3rd! 
 
 

 

 


